
I support staying on Standard Time.   With Daylight Savings Time, my children wait for the bus in the 

dark.  It is unsafe for them and other kids like them.  Then when it is time for them to go to bed in May 

and June, it is still light out and hard for them to get to sleep.  We do not need daylight at 10 pm when 

they are trying to go to sleep.  


